
                                                            
 

                               
 

Insurance for participants in Norwegian Rally events 

 When a foreign rally driver wants to participate in a rally in Norway, several aspects of 
the insurance must be considered: 

1.                  Personal accident insurance: It is important for the driver/co-driver to 
have personal accident insurance that covers any injuries that may occur during 
the rally.  

2.                  Car insurance: The car used in the rally must have liability insurance. 
This includes liability insurance that covers damage to third parties during 
race/training. In some cases, the rally organizer may require specific insurance, 
which the driver must arrange before the competition. 

3.                  Organizer’s insurance: Rally organizers in Norway under the Norwegian 
Automobile Sports Federation (NBF)  have a liability insurance that covers 
participants, spectators and property damage if the organizer becomes liable for 
damages that may occur during the event.  

To participate in a rally in Norway, the driver often must register with the Norwegian 
Automobile Sports Federation (NBF) or the organizer of the event and follow their rules 
and guidelines. This may include providing proof of insurance coverage as part of the 
registration process. It is possible that foreign insurance policies may cover activities in 
Norway, but this should be checked carefully with the insurance company in the driver's 
home country. 

It is important for foreign drivers to start this process well in advance of the rally, as there can 

be many details to arrange to ensure that all insurance requirements are met. 
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